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MEMORANDUM FOR: Mark Satorius
Executive Director for Operations
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Darren Ash
Chief Information Officer
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Maureen Wylie
Chief Financial Officer
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

FROM: Andrew Mayock
Senior Advisor to the OMB Director
Office of Management and Budget

SUBJECT: FITARA Implementation Status

Dear Mr. Satorius,

On October 9, 2015, the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) sent a memorandum to
you providing feedback on the draft FITARA Implementation Plan your agency previously
submitted. This memo outlined aspects of your draft plan requiring attention prior to
approval. Since that date, your agency revised its original plan, and we are pleased with the
progress we have observed in adherence to M-15-14’s Common Baseline. The purpose of this
letter is to inform you of the approval of your revised FITARA Implementation Plan.
Congratulations on meeting this significant milestone and please note that Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) is required to publicly post its FITARA Implementation
Plan within 30 days of your plan’s approval.

Your leadership in driving the implementation of this important legislation has been critical. By
prioritizing actions related to the implementation of FITARA across your organization, including



its components, you are ensuring your CIO has the tools and authorities necessary to improve the
formulation and execution of IT investments at NRC.

As a reminder, the first annual update to your agency's Common Baseline Self-Assessment is
due on April 30, 2016. This update should identify any obstacles or incomplete implementation
of the Common Baseline responsibilities. OFCIO looks forward to reviewing these updates and
seeing your continued progress and achievements on these transformational reforms. In the
nearer term, OFCIO will continue to work with your agency leadership through our quarterly
PortfolioStat sessions to ensure smooth execution of your approved plan.

[ appreciate your prompt and continued attention to these important items. If you have any
questions, please contact Tony Scott, Federal Chief Information Officer, or myself.

Sincerely,

F—7-

Andrew Mayock
Senior Advisor to the Director
Office of Management and Budget



